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April 14, 2025 

 

UNH Police are issuing a timely warning for the report of three (3) stolen motor vehicle 

electric scooters. 

The UNH Police Department has received three (3) reports of stolen electric scooters on 

campus.  The first report was received on 4/3/2025 outside of the Paul School, and resulted 

in an arrest shortly thereafter.  The second unrelated report was taken 4/10/2025; the 

scooter was a Cybergoing S2 and was left outside Sawyer Hall at the bike rack on 

3/29/2025.  It was taken between 3/29/2025 and 4/10/2025 and was not locked. 

A third unrelated report of a stolen electric scooter was received on 4/13/2025.  It was a 

Black Hiboy7 with red brake wires and detachable cup holder that was taken from the 

Bike Room in Williamson Hall between 4/12/2025 at 10:00 pm and the morning of 

4/13/2025.   The scooter was not locked, but had a lock attached to the scooter. 

If you have any information on these crimes please contact the UNH Police at: 603-862-

1427 or report anonymously on the UNH Safety App: Rave Guardian, located here. 

If you haven’t done so yet, you should register your scooter with UNH Transportation 

Services here. 

Remember to always secure your scooter. 

 

 

 

https://www.unh.edu/upd/crime-prevention/rave-guardian-usafeus
https://www.unh.edu/transportation/micromobility-registration

